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NOVEMBER 2024

Our Next Club Dance — Friday, November 15 @ South Valley Middle School. Don’t Be Corny, Be
Square is the theme. We have a corn hole game that guests can play to try to win a turkey! The
refreshment table will have a variety of flavors of popcorn, plus bring a few of your favorite Thanksgiving
treats to share.

Lessons Update: Lessons are going well. Thanks to the members who are acting as “angels”. You are
a BIG help. Adyline will be bringing some “gently worn” clothing to the lessons on November 21st. If
you have anything to donate to the cause, please bring it that night.

Member health update:
» Kermit Daniel had knee replacement on Oct. 23. | caught him on the phone in therapy, so we didn’t talk long.
Let’s hope his recovery goes well and he is back on the dance floor with Bonnie very soon.
» Jerry Elmore is finished with his treatments and is recovering slowly, saying he just needs more energy. They
will be going to Florida for the winter in December.

The State Festival Weekend was a lot of fun. Ken Burke does a lot of “out of the ordinary, but fun”
stuff. Dave called a tip on Friday night! The taco bar lunch went over so well, they ran out of meat and
lettuce! Start thinking about next year — the trip will be a little longer to Cape Girardeau! ® But | haven’t
missed one in 25 years, so once | see hotel info, I’m going to make sure | have a room for the weekend!
Check out all the info on the website. www.Festival.SquareDanceMissouri.com.

Upcoming visits!

Friday, Nov. 8 — B-N-R Squares. Caller: Lynn Nelson. 7-9:30.

Saturday, Nov. 16 — Cross Trailers. Caller: Evan Pauley. 7-9:30.

Saturday, Nov. 23 — Harmony Dancers. Caller: Bill Reynolds. 7-9:30.

Monday, Nov. 25 — KC Plus. Caller: Dana Schirmer. Plus 7:15.

Saturday, Nov. 30 — Pistols “n Petticoats. Caller: Jay Krebs. Plus Dance 7-9:30.

Tuesday, Dec. 3 — Heartland Squares. Caller: Evan Pauley. 7-9:30.

Saturday, Dec. 7 — Ottawa Promenaders. Caller: DAVE KING. Celebration Hall, Franklin Co. Fairgrounds, 1737 S
Elm, Ottawa, KS. 7-9:30.

NOTICE: We have changed the theme and refreshments for our January 17 dance. The theme is welcoming 2025
in and the refreshments will be finger foods. The change is necessary due to many of our members being gone or
not dancing in January, and with fewer members to handle bringing refreshments and helping host the dance, we
thought it best to downsize the work load. We will still be collecting cans of soup for a food pantry donation.

REMINDER: Club fundraisers:
Adyline collects old cell phones & tablets to turn in for money.
Edythe is collecting Best Choice labels; we get $30/1,000 labels. Keep saving, bring them to a dance or a visit!

See you all soon!
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